
Welcome to Drama 
 
Just a few important points to note: 
 
The name of our play is Tut, Tut!  It is a licensed play by A Beat by Beat Musical. No part 
of this play may be used, reproduced or shared outside of Cedar Creek 
Elementary.  (Sorry we are legally obligated to write that down).  The performance date 
is set for Wednesday, April 17th. 
 

• Roles for the play will be assigned after a stringent audition process which will begin 
next week.  All decisions will be made by a panel of judges and will be final.  While we 
know everyone wants their child to be the lead, it’s just not possible.  Remind your child 
that ALL PARTS are important to the play. 

• Please note that YOU WILL BE RESPONSIBLE for supplying the costume for your child’s 
character, however, we will help you with directions, hints, and helpful ideas.  We will 
keep it simple! 

• Children must bring a three ring binder (with their name and class) sectioned into two 
parts; one marked NOTICES and the other marked SCRIPT.  This binder MUST be with 
your child every Wednesday. 

• In the beginning we will ALL meet every Wednesday morning at 8:00 am sharp. (Please 
take traffic on Manchester into account.  It’s always worse on Wednesdays). 

• As the year goes on, students will be broken down into smaller groups and given a 
schedule of Wednesdays they are to attend.  This gives them a welcomed break and 
allows us to work more closely with each group. 

• If you haven’t done so yet PLEASE consider subscribing to our REMIND 101 text 
messaging system by texting the message, @inewma to the number 81010.  We will give 
you UP TO THE minute information with regards to meetings, cancellations and 
important information. 

• We will be discussing appropriate behavior and expectations of our cast and 
crew.  Please understand that if a child needs constant reminders of these expectations, 
he/she will be asked to leave the club. 

• Our goal is to give each child a positive and exciting experience and to put on the best 
play possible. 

 
We look forward to working with you and your child and are excited to get started! 
 
Mrs. Hadley and Ms. Newman 
 


